Mountain Amateur Radio Club Minutes of the Meeting 16 November 2016

Our meeting began at 1904, with Dean Buckhouse presiding. Following introductions all around the room, the minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion to accept the minutes was seconded and passed.

Laird Johnson then gave the Treasurer's Report. Laird noted that the annual renewal for our Post Office Box is due.

There was no Old Business.

Under New Business, we talked about the annual Christmas Party. This year it will be on December 21st. We will have the party at the Fiesta Mexicanna Restaurant in Woodland Park. Dean Buckhouse made a motion to reimburse any member attending, five dollars towards their dues. This motion was seconded and passed. We will meet a 6 pm.

Next, Suzanne from the Ute Country Connection gave a short presentation on their web site. It was originally founded during the Hayman Fire, and was then called PineCam.com Any questions, reference UteCountryConnection.com or phone 719-687-2172

Our meeting adjourned at 1943. Nine members, one guest present Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary